
Request for Admission Deferral Due to 

Financial Challenges 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Admissions Office] 

[College/University Name] 

[College/University Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Admissions Committee, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request a deferral of my admission 

to [College/University Name] for the [upcoming academic year]. After careful consideration, I 

have come to realize that I am currently facing significant financial challenges that will prevent 

me from enrolling this coming term. 

Despite my excitement about attending [College/University Name] and my commitment to my 

education, I must prioritize my financial situation. [Briefly explain your financial challenges - 

e.g., loss of job, unexpected expenses, etc.]. I believe that taking a deferral will allow me the 

necessary time to stabilize my financial situation and prepare for a successful college experience. 

I am fully committed to attending [College/University Name] in the future and would greatly 

appreciate your understanding and support in granting this deferral. I anticipate that I will be able 

to resolve my financial matters by [insert when you hope to return], and I am eager to join the 

[College/University Name] community when I am able. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your understanding response and hope 

to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


